
August 2019 Board Report 

Summer Happenings 

Babb-Security Cameras 

Security cameras have been installed at the Babb School covering the interior halls and main 

entrance. They have now been up and running for their 2nd month. 

 

WiFi Infrastructure 

Firmware upgrades were applied to the wireless access points around the district. We are 

benefitting from being able to have more wireless devices connected to the same access points as 

a result of the firmware upgrade which allows us to handle more devices. 

 

Security Cameras - existing 

Cameras were renamed and organized to follow general traffic patterns in the buildings. While 

laborious, it should prove beneficial when needing to make observations for various reasons on 

the cameras. 

 

Internet- 

Our second month benefitting from the 1Gbps service from 3 Rivers. With just summer users it’s 

difficult to give the benefits of the increased speed available to our students. We’ll have a better 

assessment once we have students in the buildings and bring on the normal bandwidth demands 

for a school day. 

 

Everything else- 

12 new teachers received their macs and iPads on August 12th. We have the same ready as we 

get our additional new hires in.  

 

Student Privacy (HB 745) 

We are days away from all the lawyers, legal reviews of our standard contract to protect student 

privacy for the implementation of HB 745. We are hoping most of our applications and vendors 

will join us in protecting student data and their privacy but we’ll surely experience some 

companies that will not join us and will have to discuss whether we continue using them. 

 


